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Ottawa, June 26, 1914.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your

letter of the 17th inst., enclosing copy of a letter

addressed to the Royal Commission by Mr. T. Ed. Rendle,

Missionary at the Cape Madge Indian reserve, in respect

to the case of the Indian girl Nardii Prince, and to say

that the matter is being looked into.

Your obedient servant,

Dr.

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

J.G.H. Bergeren, Esq..

Secretary,

Royal Commission on Indian Affairs

for the Province of B.C.,

Belmont House,

. 18. 18.

Herrn, Letterbook

18 June 1914 - 3 July 1914, (R.G. 10, volume 5523) Pook.
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